
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 11th September  
 

The flowers at the lectern today are in loving memory of Jack & Kathleen Walder, 
fondly remembered. 
 

Monday 12 September 

The funeral of Jenna Coburn will take place at All Saints Church on Monday 12 
September at 11am. This will be followed by a private family cremation. 
Refreshments will be served in the Hall after the family have returned from 
Crematorium which is expected to be around 1.30pm. All are welcome at the 
Funeral service and for the refreshments. 

 
Monday 12 September - Mothers’ Union  
8pm in St Catherine’s Aisle 
Revd Esther Foss, MU Southwark Diocesan Chaplain, will reflect on the meaning 
of ‘Harvest.’ Esther is an exciting speaker who has the ability to surprise and make 
us think.  MU will host the evening and invites you to join them for this event.  For 
further information contact Rosemary Kempsell email. 
rosemarykempsell@gmail.com 

 
Thursday 15 September – Midweek Communion 
12.30pm Take a break in the middle of your day/week/month to come to the 
Lord’s table in St. Catherine’s Aisle. All welcome. 
 

Seeking Stillness - led by Jane Hoskins 
A Weekend Retreat at Wychcroft - Fri 16 – Sun 18 September 

Theme: In the House of the Potter. Jane is a Retreat and Quiet Day leader, and a 
musician. She has a passion for seeking stillness for prayer and contemplation, 
and really enjoys sharing this with others. Booking is essential. For further 
information and to book your place, please email j.hoskins233@btinternet.com or 
ring 07398 290 969, or if you have any questions, contact Elaine Leck. 

 

Sunday 18 September  
9.30am Trinity 14 – Parish Eucharist 
Theme:  Dealing with worry  
Speaker: Danny Morris 
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Thursday 22 September - ADVENTure  

7.30pm  Meeting in St Catherine's Aisle.  There is a meeting for everyone 
about ADVENTure.  Please come along to find out about this exciting event. 

 

Sunday 25 September – Family Worship, Baptism & Holy 
Communion 
9.30am  Trinity 15 

 
Tues 11 to Thurs 13 October – Christian Resources Exhibition  
The National Christian Resources Exhibition (CRE) will take place at Sandown 
Park on 11 – 13 October 2022. The event features a packed programme including 
seminars covering a wide range of topics. Tickets are normally £8 on the day and 
£4 in advance, however Trinitas Church Insurance (our insurance company) are 
offering complimentary entrance tickets for anyone who wishes to attend, valid on 
all and any of the exhibition days.  
Please let Rosanne know by tomorrow, Monday 12 September, if you would like 
to attend so that we can apply for them.  
Email admin@sanderstead-parish.org.uk 
 

Saturday 22 October at 6.00pm - Licensing of the Rev Carol Bates  
We are pleased to confirm that the service for the licensing of the Rev Carol Bates 
as our new Priest-in-Charge (Rector Designate) will take place on Saturday 22 
October 2022 at 6.00pm. Bishop Rosemarie Mallett will preside. All are welcome 
to the service to be followed by celebratory drinks. Further details regarding the 
service and registration details will follow soon. 
Mike & Sue, Churchwardens 
 

ADVENTure in December  
This event will not happen without your help.  We need the use of lots of garages 
during December, but we don’t need the whole garage, just the first two to three 
feet (about 1 metre). You can push everything to the back and put up a curtain of 
black weed control fabric to hide everything including any shelves you might have 
on the side.  If you really cannot make space or you don’t have a garage, could 
you offer to help organise the display in somebody else's garage?  Please let me, 
Lynne Davison, know on 020 84071565 or email lynbriton@blueyonder.co.uk.  
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